GERALD A. GERASH
ATTORNEY AT LAW
MAJESTIC BUILDING, SUITE 412
209 - 16TH STREET
DENVER, COLORADO 80202
TELEFHONE (303) 266-1354

April 11, 1974

Professor Walter E., Barnett
University of California
Hastings School of Law

San Francisco, California

Dear Walter:

This last weekend I had the opportunity to meet
Dale Martin and Phyliss Lyon. They had a very tight
schedule so I was not able to talk %o them too exten-
sively. .However, I mentioned the meeting of the
National Committee for Sexual Civil Liberties here in
Denver in May. I should say that actually I only men-
tioned this to Phyliss Lyon. She was very interested
in the organization, and hadn't heard of it before.,
She gaid she was acquainted with you and that she knew
several women lawyers who might be interested in the
committee and in attending the conference. I suggested
that she contact you.

In my conversation with Arthur, I got the impression
that there weren't too many women involved in the
committee's work, and it is the general opinion that
more women should be more directly involved. If you
wish to contact Phyliss, here is her address and phone
number: 651 Duncan Street, San Francisco, California
94131, phone number: 824-2790.

Best regards,

OW
qugﬂd A, Gerash Gl”’//

P.S. I see that my last letter to you of March 18th was
addressed to "University of Colorado, Hastings
School of Law, San Francisco, California". I trust
you did get this letter since it wasn't returned
to me.

GAG: jude




